
From: Wade Bain [mailto:wadebain@windstream.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 02, 201110:19 AM 
To: 'support@govdelivery.com' 
Subject: New Cotton Limits Proposal 

To Whom It May Concern 

I read where it has been proposed by the ICE that the new cotton limits should go to 7 cents. We are a 
small cotton merchant in south Georgia and we strongly oppose this measure. This would put a lot of 
smaller people out of business and even some large ones if this should happen. Please Vote NO on this 
Proposal. 

Thanks for your consideration 

Wade Bain 

Bain Cotton Company, Inc 


